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Dear Parents / Carers,  

The Friends of St Paulinus would like to invite children from Years 3 – 6 to attend this year’s 
Valentine Disco on Thursday, 14th February, 6:00 – 8:00 pm at St. Paulinus Catholic 
Primary School. 

Money raised is spent on fun and educational activities and equipment for the children. 

This event will be ticket only entry and can be purchased at £ 1.50 per child.  Places are 
limited, so please send money into school in an envelope marked with your child’s name and 
class before Friday, 8th February. 

Tickets will be issued to pupils week commencing 11th February. 

There will also be refreshments available for the children to purchase on the night.   

Children can be left safely in school, but MUST be collected promptly at 8:00 pm from the 
main entrance. 

Thank you for your continuous support. 
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